
The Metropolitan Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 
19-year-old Kate Langreck, who was last seen in the 300 Block of New York 
Avenue, Northeast, on Sunday, July 24, 2016.  The missing person report was 
made on July 29, 2016. 
Kate Langreck, is described as a white female, light-complexioned, 130 pounds 
and 5’2 inches in height.  Her clothing description is unknown. 

2016-MP-07292016  16125432 

Kate Langreck 

300 Block of New York Avenue, Northeast 

July 24, 2016 

8:00 AM 

  
   


	Slide Number 1

